
Parent  Par tnership  
Thank you to  a l l  the  
parents  that  have sent  
in  p ic tures  about      
act ivi t ies  you have 
been doing wi th  your  
chi ld .  The  chi ldren 
have enjoyed ta lk ing 
about  the i r                
experiences.  

  Newsletter 
Bluebell Room    

This month we will be growing seeds. We will 

be showing how to care for plants and talk 

about the garden its plants and look at          

gardening books 

Parent Partnership: Please involve your child when you are 

planting seeds  at  home.  

EYFS Link -  Communication and Language, Personal, Social 

and Emotional Development, Physical Development,           

Understanding the World 

Tulip Room  

We will be talking about the lifecycle of 

plants and different types of flowers. We 

will be also talking about the different    

aspects and features of flowers. 

Parent Partnership: Please involve your child when you are 

planting seeds. 

  EYFS Link -  Communication & Language, Understanding 

the World, Expressive, Arts and Design 

Sunflower Room 1  

This month we will be continuing talking 

about life cycles of plants and will continue 

to observe the changes to the plants grown. 

We will also be learning about the lifecycle 

of frogs. We will be doing Jolly Phonics 

phase 1 & 2 and simple addition. 

Parent Partnership: To continue talking about the lifecycles, 

working on phonic sounds. 

EYFS Link - Communication & Language, Understanding the 

World, Literacy, Expressive Arts and Design, Mathematics 

 

Inset  days 2021 

Friday 4th June 

Friday 20th August 

Friday 24th December 

Free t ra in ing  

Paediatric first aid refresher 

The nursery’s online training 

provider is providing free  

training for parents. This 

course will give you the 

knowledge and confidence  

to deal with any emergency  

that might affect your child. 

If you are interested please  

let  Kastur know. 

 



 

    

 The policy of the month is:   

Children’s attendance policy (Please 

see attached sheet) 

Health & Safety 

A reminder to all parents/carers about 

the importance of not bringing in NUTS 

into the nursery. We have a child with a 

severe allergy and must not come into 

contact with NUTS at all.  

 

 

 

 

Nursery Contact  

Please can all parents ensure they 

have the nursery mobile number 

stored in their phone  

The number is 07722574698/ 0208909 

9389 option 1 

All emails to the nursery should go 

to enquiries.gns@sksst.org  

 

 

 

Sunflower 2 

This month we will be  introducing folk tales and fairy 

tales. We will be also introducing subtractions and 

continue writing small letters from the alphabet and 

introduce ‘words from the 'at’ family.  

EYFS Link - Literacy, Mathematics, Communication 

and Language 

Emergency contacts: 

Can I remind all parents to ensure that you are      

providing the nursery with the correct contact     

numbers and names for all adults who can pick up 

your child in an emergency. We are unable to send 

the children home with anyone that you have not     

authorised us to do so. 

 

We have a WOW board in the reception area. We 

would like you to bring pictures or work or anything 

that your child may have done that made it a “wow” 

moment. . Looking forward to receiving lots of “wow”  

work!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting Children Ready for School 

Many of your children will have received their first 

choice of school.  To make the transition easier, 

please talk to your children about their new school, 

what uniform they will be wearing and the types of 

food they will be eating. We will also be planning    

activities in the nursery to ensure a smooth          

transition. Please note that 1 months’ written notice 

is required for your child leaving Ghanshyam Nursery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dhrish - 2 

Freya - 3 

Devina - 4 

Sneh - 4 



Children’s attendance policy 

 

At Ghanshyam Nursery School we believe good attendance is essential if children are to be settled and take full advantage of  

the learning and development opportunities available to them.  

 

At a young age continuity and consistency are important contributors to a child's well-being and progress. Also we believe     

regular  attendance at nursery can set good practice for statutory school. 

 

Our aim is: 

 - to create a culture in which good attendance is 'normality' and valued 

- To value the individual and be socially and educationally inclusive 

- To be consistent in implementation of our policy and procedures 

 

All parents are made aware of the importance of regular attendance prior to entry and of the importance of collecting children 

on time. Our child collection procedure outlines our practice if a child is not collected from nursery. 

The nursery collates and monitors attendance information for all children each half term in line with safeguarding good       

practice. 

 

All parents are made aware that they must phone the nursery if their child will be absent, and let us know of any holidays that 

they may be going on. If not contact is made by the parents, the nursery manager will call the home by 11.00 am each day to 

find out why the child failed to make it into nursery. In the manager’s absence, the deputy manager must ensure that this    hap-

pens.  

 

Children’s absences are recorded in the register and the record table in completed daily in the office.     

 

If we have any concerns with a child’s attendance, our first instance would be to speak to the parents and try to support the 

family with and help and advice that they may need.  

 

If the child’s attendance did not improve, we would seek advice from other professionals such as a health visitors or GP. This 

may help with trying to find out what the problems or issue may be. 



May Events 

 

Monday 3rd May – Bank holiday – Nursery closed 

Tuesday 4th – 7th May – Book week  

Tuesday – We are going on a Bear Hunt 
Wednesday – Handa’s Surprise 
Thursday – Little Red Riding Hood 
Friday – Space books 

Monday 10th May – VE Day – Dress up as a war child  

Wednesday 12th May – Nurse Day – Dress up as a nurse  

Thursday 13th May – National Numeracy Day – wear number 
clothes  

Friday 14th May – International Day – Dress up in costumes from 
around the world 

  

Monday 17th May – National Children’s Day - We will be talking 
about healthy eating 

31st May - Bank holiday - Nursery closed 

 


